
Submitter: Sheri Winters 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2586 

Dear Committee on Education, 

I strongly oppose HB2586. People seeking asylum should be seeking it before 

entering the US, otherwise they are here illegally.  The fact that non-citizens would 

get a break on tuition and fees but not US citizens from other states is unfair and 

costly. This state already had a budget crisis. Please use logic and vote no. 


